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Whether you support the curriculum being taught or not, parents deserve a right to 

know what’s happening in our schools. Parents should have a clear understanding of 

what their children are learning and how the curriculum is developed. Curriculum 

should be posted online and easily accessible for parents. It shouldn’t take a 

pandemic for parents to learn what’s happening in our schools. I believe that by 

working together with parents and considering their input, we can create a more 

transparent and accountable system.  


